
 

 

 

 

 

Telehealth Place of Service 10-Modifier 93 

 

Meridian has identified an issue for Telehealth POS 10 and Modifier 93. A small subset of claims are 

being billed with POS 10 and Modifier 93 have denied for code editing. Not all claims are impacted. 

Impacted dates of service are 7/1/2022 through current. Claims will be monitored to ensure no further 

claims are processed incorrectly until the configuration update is complete. There is no action required 

by providers, the impacted claims will be reprocessed when the system is corrected.    


